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Emma Barnet - proposed Materials Recycling Facility - M oor ebank (05_0157)

From: "Hakan Yalcin" <hakan.yal cin@inlandaustralia.com.au>

To: <emma.barnet@pl anning.nsw.gov.au>

Date: 28/02/2013 12:41 PM

Subject: proposed Materials Recycling Facility - Moorebank (05_0157)

Hi Emma,
| am writing this email to voice my concern over the proposed Materials Recycling Facility in Moorebank.

I, like most purchasers of land in Georges Fair, along with my family are against this proposal because of the
many risk factors involved.

Health Issues, Noise & Pollution from the extra traffic that will be generated, just the fact that there will be
extra traffic in the area concerns us as we have a 5 year old daughter and a baby on the way!

Kind Regards,

Hakan Yalcin
Managing Director

www.inlandaustralia.com.au
www.thewetseat.com
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